
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This week 

Well it seems we have some champion runners with us at Dearham at the moment. Well done to 
all our cross country runners who went to Netherhall on Wednesday. As always you did us proud! 
 
The feedback from Robin Wood has been amazing. Mrs Ivison tells me the children were 
exceptionally behaved and joined in everything. We are already in the early stage of organising 
next year’s residential so keep a look out for the details coming out soon. 
 
As I write this newsletter we are preparing for the colour run for Hospice at Home. We have 153 
children taking part in the run and they are all very excited. Thank you for your support with this, 
helping to raise funds for such a worthy cause. 
 
Next week is our village run. Please check later in the newsletter for details of the route. 
 
 
         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Weekly attendance 

Results for the week 6th  to 10th June 

Nursery – 95.28% 

Reception – 95.43% 

Year 1- 92.41% 

Year 2 – 93.1% 

Year 3 – 94.84% 

Year 4 – 93.94% 

Year 5 Mrs Ivison – 91.5% 

Year 5 Mr Blease – 96.47% 

Year 6 – 89.71% 

Well done everyone and thank you. 

 

Uniform 

I am very aware of how everything is getting more 

expensive every day and am conscious of the cost 

of school uniform and the need to keep changing 

it for ever growing children. 

In an attempt to help with this we have set up a 

new supplier for uniforms who are a little more 

cost effective than Border Embroideries. We are 

using Tesco for our supplier and the page can be 

found at: 

https://myclothing.com/collections/dearham-

primary-school-28022 

Of course your child’s uniform does not have to 

have the school logo on as long as it follows our 

red colour and guidelines for trousers or skirts. 

Leavers Assembly 

Just a reminder we need baby photos for Year 6 

children for our leavers assembly please. If we 

could have the photos as soon as possible. Thank 

you 

 

Picnic Lunch 

We will be having a picnic lunch on 

15th July for our school dinner 

children. If your child currently has a 

packed lunch but would like to try 

the picnic please let Miss Barker 

know in the office. Thank you. 

https://myclothing.com/collections/dearham-primary-school-28022
https://myclothing.com/collections/dearham-primary-school-28022


Green for Foodbank 

On 24th June we will ask the 
children to come into school 
wearing something green and to 
make, if possible, a donation to the 
foodbank. Recently there has 
been a 25% increase in the use of 
foodbanks as people struggle with 
the increasing cost of living. 
Anything you could donate from 
the list below would be greatly 
appreciated. 

 

Village Run 

The village run will take place (weather permitting) on 

Tuesday 21st June. The route the children will take is: 

 Start on school field and run up The Went. 

 Through Went Meadows Close then through 
the cut onto Pottery Park. 

 Over Browside. 

 Back on to The Went footpath, finishing at the 
bottom of the footpath by the school car park 

 

If you could help by lining the route and supporting the 

children that would be great. Staff from school will be 

running with them. Thank you 

Dearham’s Got Talent  

We will be holding our Year 5 and 6 Dearham’s Got 

Talent show in the sports hall on Wednesday 20th July 

at 6pm. 

If your child has a hidden talent that they are ready to 

share please encourage them to participate. Just like 

BGT we are open to the majority of acts, although 

sword swallowing is off the list! 

Further details of how to enter and, more importantly, 

how to get tickets will come out in the next week or so. 

Year 6 end of term 

As always we have some treats prepared for the end of 

term to say goodbye to our Year 6 class. 

They have their transition days coming up but in the 

last week of term we have: 

14th July – Year 6 party afternoon 

19th July – Leavers assembly 2pm 

20th July – Dearham’s Got Talent 

21st July – T’shirt signing 

 

 
FODS 

There will be FODS meeting in the sports hall at 7pm 

on Wednesday 22nd June. 

All are welcome to come along and share your 

fundraising ideas. 

 



Courtesy Cups this week went to: 

Callum Kirkbride 

Penny Murphy 

Harrison White 

Well done all of you for being such excellent role models

Nursery 
 Poppy Smith 
 Ben Russell 

 
 
Reception 
 Oscar Dark 
 Piper Rumney 
 Saul Cartner 

 
 Year One 

 Rowan Branthwaite 
 Lily Varty 
 Charlotte Lowell 
 Marlo Henderson 
 Noah Easterbrook 
 Summer Mossop 

 
Year Two 
 Esther Blackburn 
 Jack Gibson 

Year Three 
 Jacob Taylor 
 Emily Bishop 
 Lola Spriggs 

 
Year Four 
 Sophia Thompson 
 Harry Fulton 
 Ebony Atkinson 

 
Year Five 
 Josh Smith 
 Blake Cartner 
 Amelia Gibson 
 Zachary Lowell 

 
Year Six 
 Alexa Campbell 
 Riley Ireland 
 Keira Holmes 
 James Voce 
 Leo Hayton 



The same list with a few extras highlighted 

 20th June – Y6 Cricket at school 

 21st June – Village Run 

 22nd June – Athletics at Netherhall 

 22nd June – FODS meeting 

 24th June – Green for foodbank day 

 24th June – Reserve village run 

 27th June – Y6 cricket at school 

 28th June – Cockermouth transition day 1 

 29th June – Cockermouth transition day 2 

 29th June – Year 3 trip to the Roman Museum at Maryport 

 1st July – KS2 Commonwealth sports day at Carlisle 

 5th July – Netherhall transition day 

 5th July – move up day. Children meet their new teachers 

 5th July – Year 6 SATs results received  

 6th July – Taste of the Seas second workshop in school 

 6th July – Nursery open afternoon for new starters 

 7th July – Summer showcase at the Carnegie 

 11th July – Reception trip to Clip and Climb 

 12th July – Parent forum 

 13th July – Y6 cricket competition at Cockermouth details to be confirmed 

 13th July – Y5 Brockhole visit 

 13th July – Nursery Teddy Bears Picnic 

 14th July – reports to parents 

 14th July – Year 6 end of school party 

 15th July – summer picnic lunch 

 19th July – YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

 20th July – nursery last day 

 20th July – Dearham has got talent 

 21st July – school closes for summer


